
From: Williams, Amanda 

Sent: 14 November 2022 09:46 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3654/P Site Address: 50 Leverton Street Camden NW5 2PG 

FAO Jennifer Dawson 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Jennifer Dawson 

 

I write to echo the email below from Mr Les Hearn. I have been a customer of Mr Dilloo’s for even 

longer, having moved to Lady Margaret Rd in the 1990s. He is a hard-working and responsive shop 

owner, keen to provide what the local community wants, and his forecourt display enables him to 

provide fresh fruit and vegetables, including to local residents who cannot walk far or carry much.  

 

Amanda C de C Williams (Professor) 

Subject: 2022/3654/P Site Address: 50 Leverton Street Camden NW5 2PG FAO Jennifer Dawson 

 

⚠ Caution: External sender 

 

Dear Jennifer Dawson, 
 

I am writing in support of Mr Mahmad Dilloo's application for an "External storage 
unit for Leverton Stores located on retail forecourt". 
 

I have been a customer of Mr Dilloo's for over 18 years and he has always 
kept his forecourt neat and tidy, without any inconvenience to the public. 
He supplies a wide variety of good quality products and any minor 
adjustments to his forecourt area that assist this are welcome.  
 

Originally a nearby resident, I moved to Prince of Wales Road some 13 
years ago, but still make weekly visits to Leverton Stores, so appreciative 
am I of the service Mr Dilloo provides. 
 

Les Hearn 

 




